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     Please support ODFW's Water Program from any cuts.  This program is critical for 

maintaining our water resources, a key component of Oregon's livability.  It is also 

critical to continue the funding level that is currently available for the Oregon Water 

Resources Department.  Please help protect Oregon's water future!  Thanks for 

listening. 


